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Call to order:

Mike Bowman, General Chair, called the Allegheny Mountain Swimming House of Delegates (HOD) to order at 7:45 p.m.

Secretary:

Minutes for the May 18, 2005 HOD meeting were distributed and posted on the AMS web site. Bob reported two corrections to the minutes. The first being the misspelling of Dexi Liu name and the second being that Bob Rinsma represented WHAT not ANSC. John Toth moved and Pete Barry seconded a motion to approve May 18, 2005 minutes as amended.

Motion carried.

Treasurer:

Diane Connor presented and discussed the May and June 2005 financial reports. Pete Barry moved and John Toth seconded a motion to approve the AMS financial reports as presented. Motion carried.

Age Group:

Pete Barry discussed the process for submitting High School Championship times to Diane Connor. The procedures will be posted on our web site. Pete reported the standard meet invitation is still in development. The Age Group committee will be recommending an increase in the number of Zone coaches and the cost will be included in their 2006 budget.

Old Business:

AMS Code of Conduct:

Mike Bowman presented the history behind the development of the AMS Parent Code of Conduct. The draft code has been discussed at several HOD meeting and was posted on our web site.  While the code is strongly recommended, it will not be mandated for club use. Bob Bisceglia moved and Diane Connor seconded a motion to approve the AMS Parent Code of Conduct. Motion carried.

Coaches Background Check:

Mike Bowman reminded the HOD that Mike Ginsberg was chairing a committee to review a possible AMS policy regarding background checks. Please direct all comments to Mike as soon as possible.

Confidentiality of addresses:

John Schaefer will be removing all home addresses from any names listed on the AMS web site. Should anyone wish to keep their home address listed they should contact John.

AMS Approved Meet Policy:

Mike Bowman presented and discussed a draft AMS Approved Meet Policy.

New Business:

None
Adjournment:

Todd Clark, upon entering the room, realized that there was no other AMS business to be conducted tonight and astutely made a motion to adjourn. Diane Connor seconded the motion. The motion carried and the meeting ended at 9:16pm. (A new AMS record for the shortest HOD meeting)
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